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Dear Cactus & Pine Member, 

 

In light of the emergence and growing concerns both nationally and locally about the spread of 

COVID-19, the Cactus & Pine GCSA had made the decision to cancel the annual Water Summit on 

Wednesday, March 18 as well as the Stotz Equipment Clinic scheduled for April 1.   

  

We take the health and well-being of our employees, members, families and community very 

seriously and your Board of Directors feels that these cancellations are the best course of action, 

at this time.   

  

Day-to-day operations of the Cactus and Pine GCSA will continue uninterrupted at this time and 

the levels of service and support that you are accustomed to are still available.  The Board of 

Directors does reserve the right to modify or suspend these operations in the best interests of the 

association.    

  

As the current circumstances regarding COVID-19 evolve and more information becomes 

available, we will keep you updated on the status of events scheduled for April. Member safety is 

our first concern and we will remain vigilant of the situation while maintaining flexibility in our 

management of the association.      

  

We appreciate your understanding during these difficult times and please take precautions to 

protect the health of you and those around you.   

  

Sincerely, 

  

Cactus & Pine GCSA Board of Directors  
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